
 
 
     October 8, 2014 
 
 
 
Mr. Bruce F. Nadeau 
Tribal Historic Preservation Office 
Turtle Mountain Band of Chippewa 
P.O. Box 900 
Belcourt, ND  58316 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INPUT FOR THE RENO CREEK IN SITU RECOVERY 

PROJECT CULTURAL RESOUCE SURVEY 
 
Dear Mr. Nadeau: 
 
It was the pleasure of my staff at the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) to meet with 
your representatives at the Reno Creek In Situ Recovery (ISR) Project cultural property survey 
near Wright, Wyoming in June and/or July 2014.  Members of your staff performed a field 
survey as part of the Section 106 consultation process initiated by a request for a source 
materials license by AUC LLC for the Reno Creek ISR Project. 
 
At the completion of the site surveys, the NRC staff asked that any important information which 
your Tribe wishes to have considered in a recommendation to the Wyoming State Historic 
Preservation Officer (WY SHPO) be submitted by the end of August 2014.  This information 
may be used to support NRC’s recommendations concerning potentially eligible sites located at 
the Reno Creek ISR project site. 
 
The NRC staff is drafting the agency’s recommendation to the WY SHPO and plans to submit a 
report in November 2014.  Therefore, we respectfully request your input no later than  
October 30, 2014.  Please let us know if you intend to send information to be used in our 
recommendation to the WY SHPO by contacting Ms. Jill Caverly, Project Manager at  
301-415-6699 or by email at Jill.Caverly@nrc.gov.  Please also feel free to call Ms. Caverly if 
you have any questions regarding this project. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
          /RA/ 
 

Lydia Chang, Chief 
Environmental Review Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards 
  and Environmental Review  
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards 
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